

News from SSG May 2013

Please share this information with Guidance Counselors

Assisting Youth With Special Circumstances

Space is limited. Reserve your Webinar seat now at: https://www4.gotomeeting.com/register/305186311

Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 **Time:** 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM EDT

The feedback from counselors following the High School Counselor Webcast (HSCW) often consisted of questions about where to find college access recourses available to youth who have special circumstances. To address these concerns, the Michigan Department of Treasury, Student Scholarships and Grants (SSG) will be hosting the above mentioned Webinar and encourage counselors to join this interactive session. The four part Webinar will cover: unaccompanied, homeless, foster, and undocumented youth. Each topic will explain the college access programs and resources available to youth with special circumstances.

What a great opportunity for counselors to get access to valuable information without leaving their office. The Webinar will last just one hour, and counselors will have the opportunity to interact with the presenters.

This is a second in a series of Webinars SSG is hosting leading up to the 2013 HSCW. All Webinars, including the first one that was recorded in April, Financial Literacy: The Basics, will be posted at www.michigan.gov/ssg under *News & Highlights* following the session.

Feel free to contact Patty Hill, High School Services, with your questions. She may be reached via e-mail at hillp@michigan.gov, or by phone at 517-373-6051.

MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF TREASURY STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS AND GRANTS

NOTE: SSG e-mail Blasts are posted on our Web site at www.michigan.gov/ssg under the Newsletter tab.